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Newstead Wood School  

Avebury Road 

Orpington 

Kent 

t: 01689 853626 

e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk  

w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

16 July 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Music Tuition and Events at Newstead Wood School  
  
We are looking forward to welcoming your child back to Newstead Wood School in September.  Music 
education plays a vital role in our students’ overall development, enhancing creativity, discipline, and 
teamwork as well as attainment. Instrumental tuition is available to students across all year groups. Lessons 
are delivered by Bromley Youth Music Trust (BYMT) qualified and experienced tutors, either individually or in 
small groups, depending on students’ needs and preferences. 
  
The tuition program is structured to complement the school’s existing music curriculum, supporting students 
who wish to pursue music for leisure, examinations, or further study. This enriches the school community, 
encourages artistic growth, and provide students with valuable, lifelong skills. 
  
Lessons are available in: 

• Bass Guitar 

• Baritone 

• Cello 

• Classical Guitar 

• Clarinet 

• DJing 

• Double Bass 

• Drumkit 

• Electric Guitar 

• French Horn 

• Flute 

• Oboe 

• Percussion 

• Piano 

• Saxophone 

• Singing 

• Trombone 

• Trumpet 

• Viola 

• Violin 

 
If you would like your child to start instrumental or singing lessons in school, please complete the online 

application form here: https://bymt.eepos.fi/#/forms/2 (details of fees are included in the form). There is no 

need to complete the form if your child is already taking lessons. 

 
We have an exciting programme of musical events planned for 2025-6 including: 

• BBC Proms Trip – 10 September 

• Senior House Music Competition – 1 October 

• Year 7 Singing Showcase – 16 October 

• Christmas Concert – 11 December 

• Carol Service – 17 December 

• School Production: School of Rock – auditions September, performances 28-9 January 

https://bymt.eepos.fi/#/forms/2


• Dame Judith Weir Masterclass – 6 February 

• Year 9 Battle of the Bands – 13 February 

• Choir Tour to Italy – 26-29 March 

• Fauré’s Requiem with St Olave’s – 29 April 

• Year 8 Songwriting Contest – 22 May 
 
Not to mention student-led events including A Pinch of Spice, Praise and Worship Night, Asian Celebration 
Event and much more! 
 
I’m attaching below details of our music clubs and a flyer for the school production – please put the date in 
your diary. I look forward to another year of making music together! 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S Flanagan 

Head of Music  

 

 
 



 


